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To whom it may concern, 
I am expressing my concern over the lack of school infrastructure in Marsden Park, Elara Estate. 
There has been one primary school built and it is already beyond capacity for the infrastructure. 
The Marsden Park area has been split into three new suburbs Angus, Marsden Park and 
Melonba. There needs to be another primary school built in the suburb of Melonba to cater for 
the rapid growth of the area and to take some pressure off of Northbourne Public School. The 
high school in the area has also been extremely delayed and needs to begin construction, as the 
surrounding high schools will also become over populated. 


